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form the Memorialto Bishop Sullivan is to take. Inaccordance with
resolutions passed at the Triennial Meeting, Miss Gower was elected
member of the Standing Committee for Dorcas and Indian work;
Miss Weir, the Standing Committee for Literature and Printing, and

" Mrs. Boomer of the Standing Committee on Education, of which she
is Convener. The President added Mrs, Kenny of Sarnia to the
Huron Educational Committee. The time remaining for reading the
Missionary correspondence was all too short, but the letters will be
given later in the LEaFLET. Miss Halson spoke of the proposed
Provincial bale for Japan (see April LEAFLET) and responded to the
expression of the pleasure of the Huron W.A. at her visit, in a few
kindly words. Mrs. Craig, of Petrolia, spoke from the hearts of all
when she moved a vote of thanks, at the close of thisthe 12th Aanual,
to the President, and expressed the general feeling of tharkfulness to
the Giver of all good for the love, harmony, and enthusiasm which
had characterized the meeting. With the children's gathering
addressed by the Bishop, the last Annual meeting of this century
ended. In the future, always more and more may * the love of Christ
constrain us.”

Your acting Editor has several interesting letiers and communi-
cations, but has no space for them this month. She hopes to receive
from our Branches many ‘“ echos,” believing that these are valuable
links between the Branches. She regrets that letters from Mrs,
Spendlove re the ¢* co-operation bales’ must stand over.

[ONTARIO] Diocesan MoTto:—* She hath done what she could."

The Thirteenth Annual Meeting of the Woman's Auxiliary of the
Diocese of Ontario will be held at Prescott on the 6th, 7th and 8th
of June, not as stated in April LEAFLET, on the 16th, 17th and 18th,

Once again we remind the Branches of the special offering to be
made at the Annual Meeting for the Mission Fund of our own Dio-
cese. Are we all doing what we can to assist in making this offering
alargeand generousone? Thereis a remark sometimes made in con-
nection with earning money for the church, 't that it should be done so
that people will not feel it.” A recent writer in an American Church
paper says: ‘ Give so that you do feel it. Give because you feel
most intensely that God's kingdom is worthy of your gifts, and your



